August 1, 2023

Cobb County Board of Commissioners
100 Cherokee Street
Marietta, GA 30090

Re: OB-35 Stuart Napshin
Dear Ms. Chairwoman and Commissioners:

I am writing on behalf of the Mableton Improvement Coalition to ask that you recommend approval of
this application with the following conditions:

e That the variance is granted only for a home built by this applicant, Stuart Napshin or a
contractor working for him.

e That the maximum size of the home will be one story, 1400 square feet.

As always, thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the public comment process. If you have any
guestions, please feel free to contact me at 770 948-5394.

Sincerely,

pellug

Robin Meyer
Zoning Committee Co-Chair

Cc: Cobb County Board of Commissioners
John Pederson, Cobb County Zoning Division Manager
Robin Stone, Deputy County Clerk
Stuart Napshin
MIC Board of Directors and Zoning Committee
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